
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 28, 2012 
 
 
 
 
  
Chair and Members 
Community Services Committee 
 
  
Re:      Park Planning and Development 
  
I respectfully request that the Civic Administration be required to provide a report outlining the 
current process and requirements with respect to the development and construction of new parks in 
newly developed areas. 
  
At present it appears It can take up to take 5 or 6 years before a park is constructed.  I would like 
the report from the Civic Administration to address how the current requirements and timelines 
could be improved. 
  
I will be available to address any questions that may arise as a result of this request. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
  
  
Matt Brown 
Councillor Ward 7 
  
  
 


